
 

The EEPS library is now available to you at home – It’s time to explore. 

We are excited to now bring Oliver, the EEPS library/Resource platform to each 
of our students at home.   As part of this platform we are now also able to access 
e-books through Sora an Australian based e-book platform.     
 

Right now you can use the link below, or students can access information about how to use 
our EEPS virtual Library through their google classroom. Students will need to use their 
Gmail logon credentials to access this resource.     
 

Library Link: https://elthameastps.softlinkhosting.com.au/oliver/home/browse/list  
This link is also available from the Compass Favourites Menu and school website 
 
Student Gmail logon:  e.g.   username: LLN0034@elthameastps.vic.edu.au 

password: ********* [student password] 
(Ask your teacher for help if you have forgotten your password.) 

 

 

When you’ve logged on you will be able to: 
 
Click on the “News” page tab, found on the black bar below the Eltham East Primary school 
heading, where you will see what’s happening in the library. 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Our teachers have read copies of 
the CBCA books and you’ll find 
these here 

 

A link to the Premiers Reading 
Challenge  
(Running until: 4th September 
2020) 
 
 

Access Sora - A link to a suite of 
Australian e-books – students can loan 
these for two weeks to enjoy now.    
 
 

https://elthameastps.softlinkhosting.com.au/oliver/home/browse/list


 
 

You can search the reading lists, or younger users may like to 

explore and become familiar with Orbit.  We will use these tools to 
discover which books you might like to choose during our library 
sessions when we return to school. 

 
Time to head off and explore, discover new places and new books. 

 
 

 
 
 

2020 Victorian Premier Reading Challenge 
 

The Victorian Premiers Reading Challenge is coming to a close. We need all students to log 
into their accounts and mark all the books they have read as ’finished’ so verification of 
books can be finalized.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Final date for students to be able to ‘finish’ their books and successfully meet the criteria 

for the challenge is Friday 4th September 2020 

 
Thank your support. We hope our EEPS students have enjoyed participating in this reading 
challenge and we look forward to celebrating their achievements. 

 

We hope that this information finds you all well and look forward to our EEPS community 
enjoying our new virtual Library and experiencing the love of reading first hand. 

 
Happy Reading Everyone! 
LIBRARY TEAM: Marguerite Fredericks, Patty Casale and Chris Hill. 


